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Dear Ms. Weinreich,
 
As a homeowner, year-long resident and voter in Charlestown, I write to express my strong support
for the proposed Comp Plan.  I urge the members of the Town Council to vote in favor of its
passage. 
 
This plan promised to safeguard Charlestown’s unique and enviable community characteristics.  We
all need to work together as active members of our community to support the quality of life of all of
our residents.  I plan to attend the virtual meeting on Monday evening. 
 
Thanks very much for your attention.
 
Deborah Brink

Charlestown




